
AUTUMN  

We started our new topic ‘Traditional Tales’. 

We composed a piece of music for Cinderella 

to dance to at the ball. 

We enjoyed learning about what plants need 

to grow and read ‘The Enormous Turnip’. 

We designed a bed for the princess in ‘The 

Princess and the Pea. 

We made bread like the Little Red Hen. We 

really enjoyed how tasty it was. 

We went to the theatre to watch ‘Finding Santa’ 

and Fr. Simon blessed our Bambinelli’s. 

Monday 6th January—School re-opens for Spring 

Term. 

• Play ‘Snap’ with a set of cards. Can the 

children recognize the numbers match? 

• Singing counting nursery rhymes. 

• Recognise shapes in the environment. 

The Enormous Turnip— Irene Yates 

The Little Red Hen —Ronne Randall 

The Christmas Story — DK 

We performed our Nativity in front of an 

audience and enjoyed our Café Ceramica. 


